
The goal of Speak Up™ is to help patients and their advocates become active in their care.
Speak Up™ materials are intended for the public and have been put into a simplified (i.e., easy-to-read) format to reach a wider audience. They are not meant 
to be comprehensive statements of standards interpretation or other accreditation requirements, nor are they intended to represent evidence-based clinical 
practices or clinical practice guidelines. Thus, care should be exercised in using the content of Speak Up™ materials. Speak Up™ materials are available to all 

https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/schedules/index.html
https://www.who.int/health-topics/vaccines-and-immunization#tab=tab_1

